
 
  

Long Sutton Primary School 
Dick Turpin Way, Long Sutton, Spalding, Lincs, PE12 9EP 

Telephone 01406 363381 
E-mail: enquiries@ls.keystonemat.org 

  
Headteacher: Miss S Gray 

Thursday 18th May 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Eco Warrior Fundraising Day 

 

We are delighted to inform you that our school Eco Warriors have decided to organise a 
fundraising event to raise money for the World Wildlife Fund.   
 
Children are invited to come to school on Friday 26th May wearing non uniform, along 
with one or more green or blue items (no football kits please).  Please (if you can) 
bring in a £1 coin or however much you can donate. 
 
Our Eco Warriors are very interested in promoting ways to help our environment and 
they will be organising a whole school assembly to explain some of the things that the 
WWF do to help save our planet as well as the little things that we can do to help around 
our school.  They will be creating some posters that they will display in their classrooms 
which give information about their fundraising day. 
 
We’re looking forward to seeing everyone wearing green and blue for our Eco Day on 
Friday 26th May. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
 
 
Mrs Copeman and the Eco Warriors 
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